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Thank you to Clipper Petroleum for giving Lula $1,000 to put 

toward our math and science programs!  

We are very appreciative for your kindness and generosity! 

 

 Welcome to Ms. Kayla 
Woods; our new first grade 
teacher. We are very happy 
and delighted to have her 
with us here at Lula!  
 

 

 
Dec. 4th = Santa Pictures 

Dec.11th = ELF (Play) at 
EHHS 

Dec. 16th = Christmas 
Express Event  

Dec. 16th = Kindergarten 

Party 
Dec. 17th = 4th and 5th 

grade parties 
Dec. 18th = 1st and 2nd 

grade parties 

Dec. 18th – Chorus sings at 
Assistant Living Facility 

Dec. 19th = Last day of 
school before Winter Break 

Dec. 20th = Teacher work 
day. 

Dec. 20-January 6th = 

Winter Break! 
January 6 = Students 

Return! 
 

Bulldog Essential Word of the month: Appreciation—Always saying “thank you” when given 

something.     
 
                                            Cooperation is working together to do more than you can do alone.  Respect other 

students’ comments, opinions and ideas. 

  
 

Principal’s Message ~ 

 As first semester comes to a close, I want to thank you for the privilege of working with your children 

this year. May you have a wonderful winter holiday season. I hope to see everyone at our Holiday 

Express Event on Dec 16th. I want to wish all of you a Merry Christmas and hope that your holidays 

are filled with love, laughter, family and friends.    Mrs. Scheman 

 
  

  
 

 

The Bulldog Way 
 

We are 
 Positive 
 Honest 
 Respectful 
 Responsible 

 

Holiday Express Event! 

 

Winter Break 

The school will be closed 
from Friday December 20th 
through January 3rd, 2020. 
Students return to school on 
Monday January 6th, 2020.  

Have a wonderful Break! 

Welcome!  

  
 

We encourage you to visit the Lula 
Elementary Website. This website 

contains links to a variety of 

resources. Please visit at 
Lula.hallco.org/web 

 
 

 

Clipper Petroleum 
Thja 

Lula Website 

Please join us on December 16th 

for our Holiday Express Event! 

5:30 to 7:30pm. You can shop in 

the gift shop, play Bingo, and 

visit the Polar Express for some 

hot cocoa. Our 2nd and 3rd 

graders will start our event off 

with performing, “The Night 

before Christmas”. The festival 

of trees will be on display with 

wonderful keepsakes that your 

child has made for you.  

 

Come one, Come all for holiday 

fun on the Lula Express! 5:30-

7:30 pm 

 
 


